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Docket No. 50-289
License No. DPR-50
EA 82-124

GPU Nuclear Corporation
ATTN: Mr. P. R. Clark
President, GPU Nuclear Corpcration
100 Interpace Parkway
Parsippany, New Jersey 07054

Gentlemen:

This is with reference to our Notice of Violation and Proposed Imposition

of Civil Penalty (Notice) dated July 22, 1983. In your letter dated

August 5, 1983 you requested an extension of time to respond to the

Notice until thirty days after receipt of a copy of the investigation

reports supporting the issuance of the Notice. Mr. R. C. DeYoung, Director,
Office of Inspection and Enforcement, by letter dated August 22, 1983, informed
you that a decision had not been made on releasing the requested reports and
that the time allowed for your response was extended until thirty days after
the date of such decision. In your letter dated August 2, 1984 you sent
$40,000 as partial payment of the proposed civil penalty and restated your
intention to respond to the Notice within thirty days following receipt of the
requested reports.

Three of the requested reports, which cover the investigations referred to
in the Notice and which were conducted during the periods July 24 through 31, 1981,
September 16 through October 2, 1981, and October 19 through 22, 1981, were
exhibits in the Supplementary Proceeding conducted by the Special Master,
Metropolitan Edison C ny (Three Mile Island Nuclear Station, Unit No. 1)
-82-348, 2). They are HQS-81-003 dated August 11, 1981
(Staff Exhibit 26); HQS-81-004 dated October 13, 1981 (Staff Exhibit 27); and
HQS-81-005 dated October 28, '981 (Staff Exhibit 28). The remaining report of
investigation conducted from September 27 through December 1, 1982, is enclosed.
The reports have been edited to protect the privacy of persons named therein
where necessary. Your time to answer the Notice of Violation and Proposed
Imposition of Civil Penalty dated July 22, 1983 expires thirty (30) days from
the date of this letter.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790(a), a copy of this letter and the enclosures
will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room unless you notify this office,
by telephone, within 10 days of the date of this letter, and submit written
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application to withhold information contained therein. Such application must
be consistent with the requirements of 10 CFR 2.790(b)(1). If we do not hear
from you in this regard within the specified periods noted above, the reports
will be made available to the public and placed in the Public Document Room.
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TMI Program Office
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Ms. Mary V. Southard, Co-Chairman
Citizens for a Safe Environment

T. H. Gerusky, Director
Bureau of Radiation Protection

Harrisburg, PA 17120 o oof "‘VL".

IE:ES 01 \r’f' Lo &
EHoller BHayes JI ieberman

1/2%/85 1/73/85 1/ 78/85

Sincerely,

Original Siznod By
James M. Taylor
James M. Taylor, Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement




